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From: Patrick Tan
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Re Development Proposal PP-2020-NORTH-004-00
Date: Monday, 23 November 2020 10:11:16 AM


We are the owners of Apt.1406, 221 Miller Street, North Sydney.


This email is to advise you of our objection to the proposed development on 173-179 Walker Street and 11-17
Hamden Street North Sydney.


The area around the proposed development is so heavily overbuilt that any new proposal will considerably
overburden the traffic situation that already exists around here.With the schools that are around here,Walker
Street, McLaren Street,Miller Street and surrounding streets,become a nightmare and dangerous especially at
school breaks.


The proposal had already  been looked into by the North Sydney Council authorities and rejected on several
grounds.We see no reason for this proposal to be reactivated.


Your consideration on this objection is appreciated.


Thanking you,


Patrick Tan
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